SDS 6316 Departmental Comments
From: Barbara Chatman [mailto:bchatma1@fau.edu] 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2008 1:31 PM
To: torok@fau.edu; sgraves@fau.edu; bridener@fau.edu; mbrady@fau.edu; slapp@fau.edu; wener@fau.edu; shockley@fau.edu
Cc: 'Irene H. Johnson Ph.D.'
Subject: A New Course
From the Desk of Dr. Johnson:

Attached  is a new course in the Counselor Education Department for graduate students in the School and Guidance Education specialty.  Please review to see if there is duplication or conflict with your curriculum and/or courses.  An email providing your approval will be greatly appreciated.

Thanks.

Barbara Chatman, Senior Secretary                      
Florida Atlantic University
Department of Counselor Education
(561) 297-3602 / (561) 297-2309 (Fax)

bchatma1@fau.edu
From: Mike Brady [mailto:mbrady@fau.edu] 
Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2008 5:17 PM
To: 'Barbara Chatman'
Cc: 'Irene H. Johnson Ph.D.'; Elizabeth Villares
Subject: RE: A New Course

I’ve reviewed the syllabus for SDS 6316, Data Driven Practices in School Counseling. Looks like an interesting course. I don’t see any conflict with the courses or curriculum in ESE. Good luck with it!

Michael P. Brady, PhD
Professor & Chair
Department of Exceptional Student Education
From: TOROK [mailto:torok@fau.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2008 10:45 AM
To: Barbara Chatman
Subject: Re: A New Course
 

The Department of Educational Technology and Research requests that STA 6113 and EDF 6481 be listed as prerequisites for this course as the content of the class would cover curriculum in these two classes.

Don
From: Sue Graves [mailto:sgraves@fau.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2008 5:02 PM
To: Barbara Chatman
Subject: RE: A New Course

our department does not see any potential conflicts with this course.  Regards,
B. Sue Graves, Ed.D., FACSM, HFI

Chair, Department of Exercise Science

    and Health Promotion

From: Barbara Ridener [mailto:bridener@fau.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2008 11:48 AM
To: Barbara Chatman
Subject: RE: A New Course

I do not see a conflict.

Barbara

Dr. Barbara Ridener

Interim Chair

Department of Teaching and Learning

From: Robert Shockley [mailto:shockley@fau.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2008 5:03 PM
To: Barbara Chatman
Subject: RE: A New Course

No conflicts are noted from Educational Leadership.  RS
